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Ohio Department of License No. 34-05239-01

Transportation Docket No. 030-05703
Bureau of Health Safety

and Claims
ATTN: Nancy Fisher
Administrator
P.0. Box 899
Columbus, OH 43216-0899

Dear Ms. Fisher:
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED DECEMBER 8, 1993

This acknowledges receipt of your letters dated December 20, 1993 and March 1,
1994, in response to our letter dated December 8, 1993, transmitting a Notice
of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adaquate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by B8.J. Holt

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
Section 1

bce w/ltrs dtd 12/20/93
and 03/01/94:

PUBLIC
RILJ, .= RILL,
o (1_‘? o p WA
Cdmeron/jaw Holt
PEALT 7/ A/
200055 940413 |
2042200k 03005703
c PDR y, |




